
 

 

June 08 2023 
 
Dear parents, 
 
  
As we approach the end of the academic year, I wish to raise important points about two key issues, 
namely attendance and uniform. Both play an important part in the life of our school, and we will always 
insist that both are of the highest standard at all times. 
 
Student attendance has improved a great deal this year, and I am hugely grateful for the very obvious 
parental support in this regard. If students are to achieve their academic potential, then it is vital that they 
spend as much time in school in possible and that they avoid unnecessary time away from lessons. Our 
final day of the academic year is currently scheduled to be Tuesday June 27, so our expectation is that all 
students should attend until this date. 
 
As a parent of school-aged children myself, I understand not only that uniform can begin to need replacing 
near the end of term 3 but also that most families would prefer to only buy new items ahead of the new 
academic year beginning at the end of summer. However, our expectation will always remain that 
standards are high at all times and that normal items are not replaced by things which are not part of our 
uniform, such as replacing black shoes with brightly coloured trainers, for example. Copied below is an 
image which indicates what our secondary uniform looks like across all DBS campuses; further information, 
including our primary uniform, can be found on our website. Parents should note that in our secondary 
phase, ties are not an optional item and should be worn by all students. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
As always, if any parents would like to contact me directly regarding this information, I would welcome 
them to do so via the email address below. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Principal, Doha British School – Al Wakra Campus 
steven.miles@dbswakra.com 
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